Lee,Geraldine

From: Lee,Geraldine

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2010 10:06 AM

To: Lee,Geraldine

Subject: Sign off from the College of Veterinary Medicine

From: Freeman,Natalie C

Sent: Monday, February 15, 2010 11:53 AM
To: HANSON, STEPHANIE L.

Subject: FW:

From: Paul Davenport [pdavenpo@vetmed.ufl.edu]
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2010 11:50 AM

To: Freeman,Natalie C

Subject: RE:

Natalie:

| fully support the PhD proposal. Our Department has strong collaborative ties with PHHP and this PhD program will
enhance our existing graduate training opportunities. 1t is likely that our Department faculty will directly participate in this
new PhD program. Thus, our Department will be happy to recommend the Graduate Council approve your PhD proposal.
Let me now if you need additional documentation of our support.

Paul

Paul W. Davenport, PhD

Professor and Interim Chair
Department of Physiological Sciences
Box 100144, HSC

University of Florida

Gainesville, FL 32610

Telephone: (352) 294-4025

FAX: (352) 392-5145

E-Mail: davenportp@vetmed.ufl.edu

PLEASE NOTE NEW PHONE NUMBER

From: Freeman,Natalie C [mailto:nfreeman@phhp.ufl.edu]
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2010 1:02 PM

To: Paul Davenport

Subject:

Paul,
On next Thursday, February 18, PHHP will be having our PhD proposal reviewed be the Graduate Council. Dr. Hoffsis

suggested that we contact you for an e-mail or letter stating that vet med supports our proposal or at least does not
oppose our proposal. Steve Roberts and Dave Barber have been involved in the PhD proposal development.
Natalie

Natalie C.G. Freeman, PhD, MPH

Environmental and Global Health

College of Public Health and Health Professions
University of Florida

352 273-9204

Center for Environmental and Human Toxicology



PO Box 110885
Gainesville, Fl 32611
352 392-2243 ext 5545



